Dear Parents and Carers,

Survival Afternoon

On Wednesday 7™ February, we will be having a survival afternoon as part
of our Year 2 scientific learning. The children will be spending the whole
afternoon outside; building shelters to stay warm and dry, ensuring they
are dressed appropriately for the weather and ensuring they have access
to food and water. This is an application task to provide them with
opportunities to show what they have learnt about humans needs for
survival. We would like the children to pack a bag of clothing to bring for
the survival afternoon. Please could we ask that you encourage them to be
independent in this choice, so we know they have understood the need to
choose appropriate clothing for the weather and staying warm outside. The
children will be encouraged to think practically on the day about how they
can stay hydrated and energised with food. Please ensure your child brings
their clothing (named) in a named carrier bag next Wednesday.

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support,

The Year 2 Team



